
Week: 19th to 23rd September 2022 

KS3 Pupil Leaders 2022—2023 
We recently advertised the School 
KS3 Leaders positions. We were 
extremely impressed with the 
applications from all of the children 
and the skills they demonstrated 
during their interviews. We have 
successfully appointed for the roles 
and the children have already rose to 
the challenge by speaking at Open 
Evening for prospective new parents 
and students. They have made us so 
proud and going to be great 
candidates!  Top row photos our 
Head Boy George H and Head Girl 
Lisa A and next row our Deputy 
Headboy Subhan K and Deputy Head 
Girl Tegan C. 

Year 5 Brenscombe Trip 26th—28th Sept 

Year 6 Beach Clean Up Trip 29th Sept 

KS3 Curriculum and KO Evening 27th Sept 

KS2 Curriculum and KO Evening 29th Sept 

Y7 Geography Walks week beg 3rd Oct 

Anthony McGowan Author Visit 5th Oct  

 Year 7 Geography  
In geography, Year 
7 have been 
applying their map 
skills by reading OS 
maps, using 
magnetic North as 
well as 6 figure grid 
references. This will 
help us in the 
coming weeks as we prepare to draw 
our own OS maps of Broadstone. Feel 
free to ask a Year 7  about the three 
norths!  

Dorset Coding Day  
BMS was the chosen host for a code-
along activity for some year 7 students 
across Dorset last Thursday. The event 
was broadcasted live from our ICT Suite 
to 28 schools who had signed up for the 
live sessions via Teams. 

The event was 
run by 
Barclays 
Digital Eagles 
and was a 
great success.  

Our superheroes this week are our very 
own Miss Matthews and the team who  
supported our Year 7 trip to AUB this 
week. Year 7 pupils experienced a fun 
packed, inspirational day trip to the 
Arts University Bournemouth this week. 
Pupils took part in creative workshops, 
viewed MA exhibitions, listened to 
creative career talks and took part with 
Question and Answer sessions with 
AUB student ambassadors, this was 
topped off with a full tour of the 

campus 
and a 
goodie 
bag.   

Open Evening Success 
A huge thank you for loaning your children to us 
for a few more hours on Thursday for our open 
evening. They were all an absolute credit to you 
and the school! So many prospective parents 
commented on how articulate and polite the 
pupils were and thoroughly enjoyed their pupil 
led tours.  

Lost Property 
We have noticed an increase in lost property in 
the last week, particularly coats. Please ensure 
your child’s items are labelled with their name 
and class so we can return it to them asap.  

Tuck Shop  

Tuck shop is back on a Friday as an end of week 
treat for our pupils. They can purchase a bag of 
sweet for 50p KS3 will be next Friday. 

KS2 Winners  

This week’s winning classes in KS2 are 6Z 
(highest scoring class) , 6Y, 6W, 5Z and 
5W.  

This week’s winning classes in KS3 are 7U 
(highest scoring class) 7S, 8Y, 8W, 8T, 8S, 

7X.  

All students in winning classes will receive 3 
house points each! Top scorers in each class 
will receive a privilege pass!  

Jessica H 5W  

Evie P 6Z  

Daisy F 7U  

Olivia C 8Z 
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Handball & tag rugby 

Girl’s & boy’s football 

Choir 

Waveboarding 
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